
For questions or more information, contact Jacob.Adeniran@phila.gov 

 

 

Did you know that as a City of 
Philadelphia employee, you 
are eligible for tuition 
discounts for undergraduate 
and graduate degree 
programs?  

R2L invites you to meet with college advisors, explore tuition 
discounts, and explore resources to support your learning!  

More than 15 local colleges and universities provide tuition 
discounts for City employees and, in some cases, their 
dependents, spouses, and domestic partners. 

Register for the virtual college: bit.ly/R2LFair22 

Register by 4 PM Friday, February 18th 
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The Mayor’s Returning 
to Learning Partnership 


